NATIONAL OFFICE Thornhill Office Park Building 20 94 Bekker Road Vorna Valley, Midrand Tel: 010 001 8500



LEGAL PRACTICE COUNCIL OFFICES TO CLOSE AT 12PM ON 14 APRIL 2022

13 April 2022

Dear Legal Practitioners,

Please be advised that Legal Practice Council (LPC) offices, Provincial Offices and National office, will close at **12pm** on Thursday (14 April 2022).

Our offices will reopen on 19 April 2022, operating at normal hours of 08:00 - 16:30 (Mondays to Thursdays) and 08:00 - 15:45 (on Fridays).

The LPC wishes all Legal Practitioners a safe and peaceful Easter weekend.

Issued by the Legal Practice Council